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31st July 2023 

Ref:  207/BLSW/tw/gc 

 

Sarah Williams 

Stone King LLP 

Upper Borough Court (UBC) 

Upper Borough Walls,  

Bath 

BA1 1RG 

 

Dear Sarah, 

 

RE: St. Quiricus & St Julietta Church, Tickenham  

 Font Proposals – Formal Advice 

 

Following the delegation visit to Tickenham church on the 27th June 2022 to discuss a series 

of reordering works. The PCC would like to initially progress the associated works to the font 

and obtain a faculty for this aspect ahead of the re-ordering project and other proposals 

presented in the initial submission.    

 

Please find enclosed the following drawings and documents detailing the font proposals: 

 

- 207-30a Church Floor Plan As Existing  

- 207-31b Sections As Existing  

- 207-53 Font As Existing & As Proposed  

- Font Images As Existing  

 

The large font step/base is currently positioned very close to the entrance lobby to the south 

porch and currently restricts circulation and gathering space at the entrance, aswell as being 

a safety hazard. Removing the step/base and lowering the font will greatly improve the access 

and egress at the entrance, form an enlarged welcoming/ gathering area, whilst also 

eliminating the hazard of the original step/ base.  

 

We would be grateful if this information can be considered by the DAC for Formal Advice at 

the next meeting.  We look forward to hearing from you in due course. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Tom Welch 

Chedburn Codd  


